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All Elementary & Secondary School Administrators
School Designated Tobacco Control Coordinator
Secondary School Nurses

Elementary School Nurses

This Division

FROM : &AE.DIL ERTO L. OPLENARIA, CESO V

Schools Division Superintendent /

SUBJECT DEADLINE EXTENSION FOR THE SUBMISSION OF

DATE

ENTRIES TO THE GLOBAL MEDIA COMPETITION OF
THE GLOBAL CENTER FOR GOOD GOVERNANCE IN
TOBACCO CONTROL

May 14, 2021

il

2.

3.

Pursuant to DepEd Memorandum OUA MEMO 00-0521-0080
MEMORANDUM re: DEADLINE EXTENSION FOR THE
SUBMISSION OF ENTRIES TO THE GLOBAL MEDIA
COMPETITION OF THE GLOBAL CENTER FOR GOOD
GOVERNANCE IN TOBACCO CONTROL, this office would like to
inform the field to adhere on this issuance.

Attached is the DepEd Memorandum OUA MEMO 00-0521-0080
MEMORANDUM dated May 10, 2021 for reference.

Immediate and wide dissemination of this memorandum is desired.
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Repubiing ng Prlipinas

Ragawaran ng Edukasron

iR pan ng Pangalewang Kalibum

OUA MEMO 00-05821-0080
MEMORANDUM
10 May 2021

To Undersecretaries
Assistant Secretaries
Bureau and Service Directors
Regional Directors and BARMM Education Minister
Schools Division Superintendents
Designated Tobacco Control Coordinators
Designated Brief Tobacco Intervention Providers
Youth Formation Coordinators
School Heads

Subject: DEADLINE EXTENSION FOR THE SUBMISSION OF
ENTRIES TO THE GLOBAL MEDIA COMPETITION OF
THE GLOBAL CENTER FOR GOOD GOVERNANCE IN
TOBACCO CONTROL

The Office of the Undersecretary for Administration (OUA) through the
Bureau of Learner Support Services - School Health Division (BLSS-SHD)
hereby disseminates the announcement of the Global Center for Good
Governance in Tobacco Control (GGTC) that the extension of the deadline for
submission of entries to the Global Media Competition (GMC) has been

extended anew to 14 May 2021.

In this regard, the OUA reiterates the following information about the
GMC, which was first disseminated through OUA Memorandum 00-0521-0036:

1. HealthJustice Philippines, on behalf of the GGTC, is inviting DepEd
learners, personnel, and stakeholders to join the second GMC with
the theme Lies & Cover-Ups: Time to Make Tobacco Pay.

2. The competition aims to welcome graphic material submissions as
memes, GIFs, digital stickers, posters, infographics, and short videos
that portray tobacco industry manipulation which undermines healt}
policies and helps the tobacco industry escape liability frqx
enormous burdens it has caused. Submissions can be made until

May 2021.




Winning entnes could win up to $4
years old are required to submut
For more details. please \isit
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Cipants below 18
a parental/guardian consent form
the competition website at 0ty

4. Interested partics
e pants are advised to closely monit isori
of the GGTC g the GMC. \ nitor the advisories

S. Offices that manage social media pages are enjoined to share the
m about the competition to reach more potential participants.
o pdated poster about the competition has been shared at
ey "‘ i Andadre Ly K. com /DepartmentOfEducation. PH /posts /466
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6.

Youth Formation Coordinators are also requested to disseminate the

miormatxon to learners who may be interested to participate in the
competition.

-"

Designated tobacco control coordinators, per DepEd Memorandum
No 147 s 2013, and designated brief tobacco intervention (BTI)
providers, per DepEd Memorandum No. 110, s. 2019, are enjoined to
actively promote and participate in the competition.

& This invitation is extended to DepEd stakeholders in support of
DepEd Order No. 48, s. 2016 titled Policy and Guidelines on
Comprehensive Tobacco Control.

For further queries on this subject, please contact Mr. Gian Erik Adao,
Education Program Specialist 1I of the BLSS-SHD, through 0917 327 4426 or
email at @an adaoadeped gov.ph or blss.shd@deped.gov.ph .

For information and dissemination.
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